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17th July 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we approach the end of the summer term I thought it sensible to drop you a communication about 

uniform expectations and our commitment to our formal school uniform.  The introduction of the 

Chailey Community Card has certainly had the effect of ‘smartening’ the school community and I 

would like to thank you for your ongoing support with uniform. 

There are, however, a small number of ways in which a significant minority of students are 

bending/breaking some uniform rules.  We have written to the parents of individual students where 

we have specific concerns but I thought it important that all parents are aware of requirements. 

 Trousers must be navy formal and tailored - chino type trousers are not acceptable 
 

 Skirts must be the regulation style and no shorter than the long length of a credit card above 
the knee 
 

 Shoes must be black and made of leather type material (no canvas, no trainers with logos, no 
boots and no metal toe caps) 
 

 Only one piercing in the ear lobe of each ear is acceptable - no other piercings may be worn 
in school 
 

All other uniform requirements are available on the school website.  If you are unsure about any item 

please do contact us at the school to discuss before purchasing. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Helen Key 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 


